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March 31, 2023 

 

 

 

Ms. Karimah Mickens 

Town Clerk 

TOWN OF HAMDEN 

2750 Dixwell Avenue 

Hamden, CT 06518 

 

Dear Mrs. Morrison: 

 

The regular meetings of the Board of Assessment Appeals scheduled for March 30, April 4, 

and April 6, 2023 are cancelled. To note for the record, all hearings and deliberations have 

been addressed, therefore, no further meetings are required. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrice A. LeMoine 

Clerk for the BAA 

 

/pal 

cc:  Hamden Website 
 

 

 
 


